
   
 

Cancellation for Invitation to Bid 

 

Date:  12/09/2022 

From:  Jason Rizner, County Administrator 

Bid Name: Ten fire Hydrants   Solicitation Number 2022-215 

 

 

At their meeting on December 6, 2022, the Jones County Board of Commissioners voted to cancel the 

Invitation to bid for Ten Fire Hydrants Solicitation number 2022-215 due to limited response. 

Therefore, it is in the public interest to reject all offers and reissue the invitation to bid. A new 

Solicitation will be issued after the first of the year. The exact date of the new solicitation is yet to be 

determined. 

 

 


